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September 14, 2022

Chairman Geroge D. Bedwick

Vice Chairman John F. Mizner, Esq.
Commissioner John J. Soroko, Esq.
Commissioner Murray Utfberg, Esq.
Commissioner Dennis A. Watson, Esq.
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Commissioners,

As members of the House Aging and Older Adult Services Committee, pursuant to Section
8.1 of the Regulatory Review Act, we request that the Independent Regulatory Review
Commission (IRRC) review the following list of regulations that have been in effect for at least 3
years. With the review of these regulations, we believe that IRRC may find outdated regulations
that no longer pertain to statute or practices:

e No. 2077 PA Department of Aging: 1-17: Protective Services for Older Adults

e No. 1260 PA Department of Aging: 1-15: Family Caregiver

e No. 947 PA Department of Aging: 1-10: Pharmaceutical Assistance Contract for the
Elderly (PACE)

e No. 818 PA Department of Aging: 1-11: Domiciliary Care Services for Adults

e No. 776 PA Department of Aging: 1-12: Protective Services for Older Adults

e No. 280 PA Department of Aging: 1-5: Pharmaceutical Assistance Contract for the
Elderly (PACE)

e No. 160 PA Department of Aging: 1-4: Pharmaceutical Assistance Contract for the
Elderly (PACE)

We respectfully request that IRRC examine the regulations and identify any unnecessary
regulations that are out of date, no longer have impact on the Commonwealth, and/or are no
longer in the best interest of the public. In conducting such a review, IRRC may submit
recommendations to an agency recommending changes in existing regulations if the Commission



finds that the existing regulations are contrary to the public interest under the criteria established
in section 5.2 of the Act. Further, the Commission may also make recommendations to the
General Assembly and the Governor for statutory changes if the Commission finds that any
existing regulation may be contrary to the public interest.

We, the undersigned, constituting a majority of the members of the House Aging and Older
Adult Services Committee, are hereby requesting a review of the above regulations pursuant to
Section 8.1 of the Regulatory Review Act. If you have any questions or if we can be of further
assistance, you may contact Representative Gary Day, Majority Chair of the House Aging and
Older Adult Services Committee. We respectfully request receipt of this letter and the intent of
IRRC by November 30, 2022.

Sincerely,

Majority Chairman, Aging & Older Adult Services Committee

=0 fudded

Eric Davanzo Ann Flood

58" Legislative District 138" Legislative District
’}wu( " e W

Mark M. Gillen Tim Hennessey

128t Legislative District 26" Legislative District

Mike Jones Carrie Lewis DelRosso

93 Legislative District 33" Legislative District

Abby Major Steven C. Mentzer

60" Legislative District 97" Legislative District



BT A

Brett R. Miller David H. Rowe

41% Legislative District 85t Legislative District

Francis X. Ryan Wendi Thomas

101% Legislative District 178™ Legislative District
ke Whitter Aj%/f———«‘
Parke Wentling Craig Williams

17" Legislative District 160t Legislative District



